McClenagan, Laura

From: Grochau, Augustus

Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 3:40 PM
To: Planning Clerk

Cc: Giannini, Trip; McClenagan, Laura
Subject: FW: Expansion PLN 2021-17162

Hey Laura and Trip,
Please forward to the commissioners as public comment.

Thank you,
AUGUSTUS GROCHAU
Planner |

Planning and Building Department

County of Humboldt
Email: agrochau@co.humboldt.ca.us

From: Linda Franklin <wl_franklin@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Thursday, March 17, 2022 3:22 PM

To: Grochau, Augustus <agrochau@co.humboldt.ca.us>
Subject: Expansion PLN 2021-17162

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

| grew up in Honeydew on AP # 107-106-006, the subject property indicated in application PLN 2021-17162.

| wish to correct the date of the pond construction, the large pond on the east side of the property was built in
1960, not 1920 as indicated in the application.

We own private property that is accessed through the BLM right of way across the middle of the property at
844 Wilder Ridge Rd., Honeydew, CA.,

Assessors Parcel #107-106-006. Our property is on the Lost Coast, address: 18000 Smith Etter Rd., our access
is on the BLM right of way through the center of the proposed grow operation expansion. We want to be
assured that we will continue to have year around access to our property without additional gates or
restrictions.

Late last summer we stopped on the cattle guard that is on the BLM right of way to pick some blackberries
when we experienced gun shots being fired, they sounded like they were directed at us. It was frightening, we
left immediately.



Thank you,

Linda Smith Franklin



